
 

 

 

The Kenyon College Chasers 

Free A Cappella Concert 

  

 
 

Thursday, January 4, 2018 at 7PM 

Epiphany Lutheran Church  

1400 Horsepen Rd. 

 
Enjoy contemporary songs from a variety of genres, in four-part harmony.  The concert will 

be followed by a reception with light snacks, including the opportunity to meet current 

Kenyon students and discuss campus life. Questions?  Contact Tracey Fatzinger ’91 at 

tfatzinger@gmail.com or “Kenyon College Chasers” on Facebook. 

 

Kenyon College, located in Gambier, Ohio, is a private, residential liberal arts college, a 

small school where academic excellence goes hand in hand with a strong sense of 

community.  Learn more at Kenyon.edu 
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